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Friday, February 8, 2019

Due to the forecasted weather, we are 

rescheduling the second of two 

extended pours as we lay our 

foundation down, to Monday, 

February 11th.  

During this time, we will require the 

closure of Columbia and Terry with a 

sidewalk closure on Columbia for the 

total duration. 

Pumping on these days will begin at 

6:00 am and proceed until 9:00 pm to 

minimize traffic disruptions with 

finishing work going until 12:00 am.

Questions?

Visit the Project Website: 

www.707TerryProject.com

Email the team at: 

707TerryProject@grahamus.com
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